Chamber of Commerce Haowail

Hawaii Young
Professionals

Shaping Leaders. Building Business,

December 11, 2017

Mike Miller

Tiki's Grill & Bar
2570 Kalakaua Ave
Honolulu, HI 96815

Dear Mike,
On behalf of the Chamber of Commerce Hawaii’s Young Professionals (YP) Program, we would like to

sincerely thank you for your ongoing support of the program through your donation to our End of Year
Party.

to next year’s event. We are truly grateful for your support of our program.

We look forward to your continued participation in the yp Program.

Sincerely,

&

Cristina B. Grimmer Kimberly Morris
Executive Director, Young Professionals Program Sponsorship Chair




